Brentnall Primary School Newsletter Friday 17th June



Celebrating Our Musical Talent



A huge well done to Year 4 pupils who represented Brentnall primary school this week taking part in a musical showcase at the Lowry Theatre. They have been working hard in their music lessons every Wednesday with Mr. Garbutt to practice and perfect a performance and all their hard work has paid off! Congratulations to everyone that attended we are very proud and thank you to parents for your support.









Class	Pupil	Well Done!
Bears	Amelia	For super drawing and writing her name
Penguins	Skye	For remembering the correct vocabulary of the caterpillar life cycle
Koalas	Nezha	Excellent participation at the mosque trip
Giraffes	Kaitlyn	For an excellent attitude towards learning
Pandas	Muneeb	For an excellent boogie bounce session
Flamingoes	Kurtis	For great group discussions
Kangaroos	Dylan	For his fantastic ideas in writing
Zebras	April	For great effort at swimming this week
Tigers	Blessing	For lovely writing with an excellent narrative
Lions	Renaldas	For his nutrition discussion with Miss Hamilton

Queen's Jubilee

As part of the Jubilee celebration some of our classes made congratulatory cards that were sent to The Queen.

This week we have received a letter from her lady in waiting & a Thank you card from Queen Elizabeth II both of which will be on display at the front of school.

Uniform Reminder

Please ensure that children arrive to school in full uniform including black school shoes. Trainers should only be worn for PE lessons. A full uniform item list is available on our website.

We also ask that no jewellery is worn by pupils in school.

Bike Shelter

We would like to remind parents that any personal property such as bikes, scooters or prams that are left in the shelter at the front of school are done so at their own risk and the school does will not accept responsible for any damage or loss.

Thank you

Sports with Coach Dan

Reminder to all our parents that this term's sports

Tuesday: Tennis Wednesday: Football Thursday: Hockey

Please book in advance by emailing afterschoolclub@brentnallschool.uk Cost £5 per session, Open to years 2-6.



summer 6

Free summer
holiday activities for 4 to
16 year olds in Salford who are
eligible for free school meals.

Take part in a range of fun and healthy activities from baking and cooking, arts and crafts, sports, music and more. There are also a number of paid places available. Free meals provided



25 July to 18 August 2022



Scan the code to book your place or go to www.salford.gov.uk/summerfun



Salford City Council

Find out more at 0800 952 1000 (option 2) or email health.improvement@salford.gov.uk